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NEW TO RECEPTION IN SEPTEMBER 2019 

TRANSITION MEETING 

MEETING IN SCHOOL ON TUESDAY 2nd JULY     2:15 – 3:00 P.M. 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

We are holding a meeting on Tuesday 2nd July for parents with 

children moving to our Reception class in September 2019. 

 

This is an information meeting for children moving up from our 

Nursery and those new to St Finbar’s.   We will talk about the year 

ahead for your child, school routines and much more.  It is also your 

opportunity to ask any questions you may have. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher 
 

mailto:finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
mailto:finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk
http://www.st-finbars.co.uk/

